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Good afternoon,

Here is a press release about the three-day, 300-mile Wish-A-Mile Bike Tour stopping this weekend at 
Ferris State University. Questions can be addressed to Sandy Gholston, News Services and Social 
Media Manager: (231) 591-2021, sandygholston@ferris.edu

View the release online here: http://www.ferris.edu/HTMLS/news/archive/2013/july/wam.htm.
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: July 24, 2013

University Community Welcomes Wish-A-Mile Bike Tour Participants

BIG RAPIDS – Cyclists participating in the 26th annual three-day, 300-mile Wish-A-Mile Bike Tour will 
be making a stop at Ferris State University.

About 900 cyclists are expected to take part in the tour to raise funds for Make-A-Wish Michigan, which 
grants wishes to children facing life-threatening medical conditions.

The bicyclists, who start their tour Friday in Traverse City, will arrive on campus later that day for dinner 
and will spend the night at the Student Recreation Center or Ewigleben Sports Complex, then head out 
Saturday morning. The tour ends Sunday at the Michigan International Speedway in Brooklyn.

The Student Recreation Center will close at 9 a.m. Friday for the remainder of the day.

To learn more about Make-A-Wish Foundation of Michigan, visit http://michigan.wish.org/.
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